
PERMISSION TO USE PHOTOGRAPHS  

 
 

The Team at Derwent Valley Mills World Heritage Site 

likes to celebrate and promote its work as much as possible. 

 

In order to do this effectively we like to use photographs of people taking part in our 

Discovery Days activities in local newspapers, magazines, leaflets, brochures, our 

website etc.  Therefore, please could you fill in the details below and specify whether 

you are happy for us to use photographs of yourself/your child.   

 

 

I give permission for Derwent Valley Mills World Heritage Site to use the 

photographs of myself/my child listed below for the following (please tick): 

 

In the press (local, regional or  

National - newspapers, magazines) 

 

On the DVM website 

 

In any DVM publications 

(brochures, leaflets, posters,  

newsletter) 

 

On our Partners website or literature      
 

Your name: ____________________________________ 

Child’s name: ___________________________________ 

(Relation to child: ________________________________________) 

 

I am happy for you to use my full name   yes         no 

 

I am happy for you to use my child’s full name   yes         no 

 

Activity: ___________________________________ 

 

Signed: _______________________________________________ 

Date: ________________________________________________ 
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